
NOTICE OF APPLICATION & 

OPTIONAL DNS PROCESS 
 

The proposed project is located within 156
th
 St NE public right-of-way directly east of Smokey Point Blvd.   

The applicant is proposing to construct a portion of 156
th
 St NE plus install multiple utilities. There are no 

critical areas on or within 500’ of the project site.  The applicant will use best management practices during 

construction and restore any property impacted to its original condition prior to project construction.  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Marysville, being the lead agency for the following project, expects to 

issue a DNS for this proposal utilizing the Optional DNS process outlined in WAC 197-11-355:  

   File Number:   PA 15-029 

Applicant:   Kevan “Butch” Kvamme 

   

   Location:    Within existing right-of-way on 156
th
 St NE east of 

       Smokey Point Blvd 

    Date of Completeness:  September 4, 2015 

This may be the only opportunity to comment on the environmental impacts of this proposal.  The proposal 

may include mitigation measures under applicable codes, and the project review process may incorporate or 

require mitigation measures regardless of whether an EIS is prepared.  A copy of the subsequent threshold 

determination for this proposal may be obtained upon request. 

              

The application and complete case file is available for review at City of Marysville, Community Development, 

80 Columbia Avenue, Marysville WA  98270. 

For Project Information:   Cheryl Dungan, Senior Planner 

     (360)363-8206 

 

Written comments on the application are solicited and should be reached at the above address by September 

14, 2015.   

 

THIS NOTICE IS NOT TO BE REMOVED, 

CONCEALED OR DESTROYED 


